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Need a Remote Notary? 
 

On May 29, 2020, Governor Jared Polis issued Executive Order D 2020 087 (EO) ordering 
an additional 30-day extension of the Executive Orders that grant a temporary suspension of the 
personal appearance requirement for notarization of a document due to the pandemic. The 
Governor’s extension enables Coloradans to continue obtaining required notarizations remotely.  
 

If you need notary services prior to Sunday, June 28, 2020, Beatty and Wozniak, P.C. is 
offering clients free remote access to the firm’s notaries. For additional information, please contact 
Karen Spaulding or Jennifer Collins. 

https://www.colorado.gov/governor/sites/default/files/inline-files/D%202020%20087%20Notarization%20Extension.pdf
https://www.bwenergylaw.com/karen-spaulding
https://www.bwenergylaw.com/jennifer-collins

